
 

 

  

 November 6, 2023 

                                                                                            There’s No Time Like Lunch Time! 

Important Dates   

   

11/7         Midtown Spirit Wear Will Be  

                Here 

11/8         Organized Parent Group            

General Body Meeting   

   

11/9          Evening Conferences- Please 

check in with your teacher for scheduling.  

   

11/10        Afternoon Conferences- Please 

check in with your teacher for scheduling.  

   

11/16        Picture Day   

                 Literacy Night- Details         

                 Coming Soon  

   

11/16        JA BizTown Field Experience  

  

11/21        Fun Fall School Wide Activity  

                 (details to follow)  

  

11/22        Schools Closed Wellness Day  

   

11/23 and 11/24   Holiday Schools Closed  

 

 

 

 

     

   
To:   

K-5 Morning Assembly at 8:30 am each Friday in the MPR  

  



 

 

   

  

      

 

 

Special Thanks!  

Thank you to those staff members who are supporting our students with Enrichment experiences: 

Mr. Oliver – Robotics 

Mr. Homesley – Chess Club 

Ms. Harrell – Student Led Step Club 

We really appreciate your dedication to our scholars as we all understand the importance of enrichment 

opportunities and the positive impact that it has on our scholars, physically, emotionally, socially and 

academically.  Way to Go!! 

 

If you would like to support these efforts, please reach out to the prospective leaders to see how you 

may be able to enhance programming.  One thing I’m sure all clubs would greatly appreciate is snack 

and juice donations for after school practices.  Any snack would be great as long as it is tree nut and 

peanut free! 

Thank you for your consideration.   

 

Report Card Conferences 

Please reach out to your teacher for conference schedules and plans around whether your conference 

will be in person or virtual.  Report Cards will be distributed during conferences this Thursday and 

Friday.  If you are unable to schedule a conference, your scholar will receive their report card on 

Monday, November 13th.   

 

Picture Day 

November 16th is our Picture Day. 5th grade is also slated to participate in Biz Town field work .5th 

grade students will be allowed to photograph first at 8:00 am so they will be on time to depart for the 

field experience.  Please make sure your scholar is at school by 8:00am! 

 

Reminders: 

Please continue to use our carline for drop off and pick up 

We are a peanut and tree nut free school.  Please refrain from packing any food items that contain nuts.  

We have several scholars with allergies, and we want to keep everyone safe! 

 

Have an amazing week! 

 

                     Principal Davis  kcdavis@bcps.k12.md.us 

mailto:kcdavis@bcps.k12.md.us


 

 

 

  


